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Then he said to his disciples, “The 
harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are 
few; therefore pray earnestly to the Lord 
of the harvest to send out laborers into                
his harvest.”    Matthew 9:37-38 

 

 

Mrs. Zapata’s 3K students are pictured 

here in the church narthex. 

A Very 

Special 

Thank You 
Gloria Dei Academy 

would like to say a 

great big thank you 

to the ladies of our 

church’s LWML 

group. They have 

graciously provided a copy of the 

beloved book “A Child’s Garden of Bible 

Stories” for each of our 3K students.  

We are delighted to be able to share 

this special book with our students and 

hope it will be a blessing to them and to 

their families. Thank you LWML ladies! 



Kidfit/Dancercize 
Beginning in October we will be offering Kidfit/Dancercize classes for both 

the Three Year Old Preschool students and the VPK students.  

 

There will be a brand new program for the VPK, as most of them had the class last year. 

 

Due to the CDC guidelines: The classes will be held in each classroom, so depending on how many sign up, 

there will be a session in your child’s classroom. 

 

The instruction will be 45 min and will be every Tues or Thurs from 3:00 -3:45pm. The cost will be $36 per 

month for 4 classes per month. 

 

This exciting and fun program is for both boys and girls! 

Kidfit/Dancercize   programs build your child’s strength and balance, aerobic 

conditioning, self-confidence, body control and self-discipline.  They 

also enhance poise, good manners, rhythmic awareness, creative 

expression, and contribute to correct body alignment and tension 

release. The program assures that your child is participating in a well-

rounded professional training program developed specifically for 

his/her age group. 
 

Forms to sign up for the classes will be coming home soon! 

 

Mrs. Rossano’s 4K students are pictured here 

enjoying art:  working on “fall” as they painted 

leaves; painting “creation” with blue and green; and 

coloring themselves in the oval pictures for work on 

“all about me”. 


